
 

 

 

 

 

November 24, 2020 

With recent updates from the CPHO, the following guidelines are now in place for all ringette 

participants, this includes athletes, coaches, officials, parents, and volunteers: 

Recent travel outside of PEI 

“CPHO's recommendation is that anyone returning from NB and NS over the last week (November 16th-

November 23rd) should avoid organized recreational activities (that would include sports, extracurricular 

activities, etc.) for 14 days.” 

Suspended Travel for HP 

With the suspension of PEI’s participation in the Atlantic bubble (from November 24th – December 7th), 

interprovincial competition won't be able to proceed for the time being, but for now sport can continue 

to operate on the Island. 

Multiple Sport/Team Participation 

There have been some questions from sports associations and parents regarding coaches and players on 

multiple teams. 

“- Coaches, like referees and other game officiants, may be involved with more than one team over the 

course of a single day.  Individuals who coach multiple teams in a single day must wear a non-medical 

mask at all times when coaching their teams, and must maintain physical distancing of 2m/6ft whenever 

possible and minimize close interaction with their teams.  Note: If the mask impedes their physical 

activity, coaches don't have to wear a mask while on the ice or field of play. 

- The CPHO doesn't strictly prohibit participants and players from taking part in more than one activity 

or team per day.  However, players must use discretion when deciding how many teams and sports to 

participate in this season, and should consider the number of contacts they have at school and outside 

of school, in addition to contacts at their organized recreational activities.  The CPHO recommends that 

everyone keep their social circles small and minimize unnecessary contact with multiple groups of 

people.” 

 

Thank you,  

 

Victoria Leard, Executive Director     Mike James, RPEI President 


